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When you or your family are the patient, do you want to be wondering if a referral, 

medication, test, or procedure is truly medically necessary or simply revenue 

generation? As more physicians are now employees, we need stronger protections to 

prevent corporations and profit-driven interests from influencing and hindering 

physicians' ability to care for patients and the physician professional assessment on 

what is in the best interest of the patient. 


